
Minutes Alford Select Board

August 12, 2019

Present: Charles Ketchen, Peter Puciloski, Peggy Rae Henden-Wilson, Monty Green
Others in attendance: Arthur Della

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM

Minutes of July 22, 2019 approved unanimously with spelling corrections

Highway Update:   Monty has received a contract from Mike Kulig from Berkshire Engineering to do 
annual inspections for the Town’s transfer station.  The fee will be $600 per year. 
Casey will move up to fill TJ’s role while he is out.  Monty requested a pay increase for Casey to $20/hr 
while he is filling in for TJ. Monty also requested to keep Casey on through the winter since TJ will be on 
light duty when he returns.  These requests were granted
Reclaiming and Paving of Crooked Hill are slated for the last week in August.
The new Ford F-350 is now at the body shop and should be ready by the end of September. 
Stone Wall in front of the Town Hall- Monty is still getting bids. The highway department will not be 
available to help with the wall since TJ will be out and will not have the manpower to do so. 
Monty is also seeking estimates to replace the handrails by the recycling containers at the transfer 
station.
SRBSD- The letter from the Town of Sheffield was read. The Select Board is in agreement with the Select 
Board of Sheffield on the formation of a committee to discuss consolidation. The Town of Alford must 
appoint someone to represent the Town at the September 13, 2019 meeting. 

Website Design: Arthur Dellea asked permission to start making changes to the current website design 
to add a calendar page and tabs for different departments.  Permission Granted by the board. 

Meeting adjourn 8:00pm

Respectfully submitted
Roxanne Germain


